
 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Friends, 

Thank you to the families that have made the most of their opportunity to help with one thing in 2018. We are 
most grateful for those families that do more than one! 

Let us us start by asking you what does community mean?  

Well, most dictionaries say. “A group of people living in the same place or having a particular characteristic in 
common”.  

That common characteristic for us is our children, that same place is our school. Every Parent, Carer, Guardian and 
Friend, is part of our community and we need you.  

This year, it’s all about making time to support the continuation and extension 24/7 of that community.  
So SIGN UP for your opportunity to make a difference in our school community. All you need is a little bit of time. 
Helping out with our events or community services at the school is a great way to show your children how 
important their school is to you and your family. 

We would be appreciative if every family would nominate to “do one thing” and to those who have already made 
an impact in 2018 please continue the amazing effort, so we can provide more great educational activities and 
social events for our children and the St Kevin’s School community.  

Included is a list of “Things” which require assistance for Term 1, 2019. Here's how you can register: 

1) Click this link to see all our voluntary roles on SignUp.com: http://signup.com/go/mtyNxtc 
2) Tick just one box online (or more if you wish) and place your contact details in the fields provided. 
 

Open Day  
Tueday March 5th  

Setup morning tea and meet and greet visitors 
 

http://signup.com/go/ojrDqoU 
 

2019 Annual Bush Dance  
Saturday March 16th  

From decorating to manning the bbq and food 
stalls this family event needs lots of helpers! 

 
http://signup.com/go/zgzFSec 

 

Canteen Volunteers 
TERM 1 DATES - Once a term or more! We need 
volunteers for Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays  

(these are not all day just a few hours) 
 

http://signup.com/go/OKMNjfb 
 

Library Helpers 
Help out with covering books, assist at book fairs 

and book week! 
 

http://signup.com/go/VNiQtdb 
 
 

 
Please complete online by Thursday 28th February. We will be resending out this form at the beginning of each 
term with more opportunities for all families to help. Many thanks for your participation and involvement in our 
school. We look forward to sharing many school events with you and your family. 
 
 
Lorraine Vincent – Principal     Heidi Tobin - P & F President 

Do One Thing in 2019! 
	


